
Public Notice

The City of Houston (City) through its Housing and Community Development
Department (HCDD), is proposing to award Housing Opportunities for Persons
with AIDS (HOPWA) grant funds up to the amounts designated below, to the
following participating agencies in the City’s HOPWA program.

Agency Name
Total Award

Amount

A Caring Safe Place $858,049.89

Access Care of Coastal Texas $629,500.00

AIDS Foundation Houston $1,080,238.00

Association for the Advancement of Mexican
Americans

$260,565.81

Brentwood Community Foundation $650,789.10

Catholic Charities $1,231,216.98

Coalition for the Homeless of Houston/Harris
County

$64,646.85

Goodwill Industries of Houston $200,000.00

Houston HELP $414,099.00

Houston Area Community Services DBA Avenue
360 Health and Wellness

$3,672,845.00

Houston SRO Housing Corporation $212,797.90

Houston Volunteer Lawyers $150,700.00

Montrose Counseling Center $1,487,210.00

SEARCH Homeless $132,579.00

The Men's Center DBA Recenter $100,000.00

Total $11,145,237.53

The public has thirty (30) days to comment on these proposed items. The thirty-
day period extends from Saturday October 12, 2019 through Monday, November
11, 2019. For additional information on these items, contact Kennisha London at
832.394.6197. Written comments can be submitted by mail to Kennisha London,
HCDD, 2100 Travis, 9th Fl, Houston, TX 77002 or via email at Kennisha.London@
houstontx.gov. Upon completion of the thirty-day public comment period, the
projects will be submitted to City Council for approval.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/tenant
relations, please contact Yolanda Guess-Jeffries at (832) 394-6308. For more
information about HCDD and its programs, please access HCDD's website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.


